
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have started to put up our school Christmas decorations this week so everything is starting to feel very  

festive. Please see some important dates below for school opening and closing, and for  our end-of-term     

Celebration assemblies; it would be lovely to see as many of you as possible at these. The children have been 

working hard to learn and sing some festive poems and songs and are very keen to perform for you. 

We will be having our Christmas Jumper day next week on Thursday 7th December and Christmas Dinner on 

Friday 15th December, so please encourage your child to dress up on those days. 

Please be reminded that it will not be authorised to take your children out of school for holidays before school 

finishes on Wednesday 20th December or if you bring them back later than Monday January 8th. It is essential 

that the children are in school  every day that it is open. 

Kind regards,  
Mrs. Kettory 
Deputy Head Teacher 

Christmas Card Competition 

Following from the huge success of the previous art competitions, we will be holding a Christmas card design 
competition: Design a card, front and back using any media you have at home (pencil, pen, felt tips, pencil 
crayons, wax crayons or paint - whatever you have available).  
 
Your entry should be no bigger than a folded piece of A4 paper.  
 
Deadline for entry is Monday 11th December.  Please submit entries to either the school office or Mr. Rowell. 
Winners will receive an Art related prize in each year group! 

Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns about any member of our school community. Please do not hesitate to contact 
the school safeguarding officers: Mrs Ojo, Ms Howe, Mrs Kettory and Ms Harris.  Your concerns will be dealt with in the 
utmost confidentiality. Alternatively, you can contact Newham MASH  on 02033734600. 

Operation Encompass 

As part of the school’s safeguarding duties, it works collaboratively with the Metropolitan Police. 
Whenever there is an incident of a safeguarding concern that requires police involvement, they 
will contact the school. As a result, the school will contact the family to establish what form of 
support it can offer. Please view this contact as a support opportunity and duty of care. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 
Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

In our assemblies next week, we will be thinking about: 

“Altogether we are equal” 

10th December = Human Rights Day. 

What are our human rights? What are the responsibilities that come with having those rights? 

 

Attendance Winners This Week 

Our schools target percentage is  96% 
We are currently at  93.9% 

We have fallen slightly due to sickness so we hope that 
everyone is well  for the weeks ahead.  
 

Class with the highest attendance: 
KS1 Winners:  2A 

KS2 Winners:  3K 

Key Dates 

Christmas Jumper Day—Thursday 7th December 

Christmas concerts: 

Years 5 & 6—Tuesday 12th December at 2:30pm 

Year 3 & 4—Wednesday 13th December at 2:30pm 

Nursery & Recep—Thursday 14th December at 9:15am 

Years 1 & 2—Thursday 14th December at 2:30pm 

Christmas Lunch—Friday 15th December 

Class Parties—Tuesday 19th December 

Last Day of Term—Wednesday 20th December 

(1:30pm finish) 

Mutual Respect 

We would like to remind you that North Beckton  

Primary School upholds a zero-tolerance policy     

regarding threatening or abusive behavior towards 

our dedicated staff. We firmly believe in fostering a    

collaborative relationship between the school and 

parents/carers for the well-being of our children.  

While we are committed to addressing and resolving 

any concerns or complaints raised by parents 

promptly, we emphasize the importance of         

maintaining a climate of mutual respect. It is our  

expectation that parents and carers engage with our 

staff in a reasonable, polite, and respectful manner.  

Your cooperation in upholding these standards is 

vital for the collective success of our school         

community. 

 

Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will we will be serving Week 1 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

Book Amnesty 

At North Beckton, we are working hard to promote the love of reading, and we strive to provide our children 

with a rich collection of exciting books. Unfortunately, we've noticed that some of our beloved books haven't 

made their way back to school.  To address this, we're launching a Book Amnesty initiative over the next few 

weeks. We don't mind how long you've been in possession of a school book; we'd just love to have it.  Please 

take a moment to search under the bed, behind the sofa, and any other nooks where they might be.  No one 

will be counting how many you return; we'll simply be delighted to see our collection replenished. 




